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Chairman’s Letter

	 Another year come-and-gone!  It’s amazing how they seem to fly by.  
In the past year we have seen some important strides in the development 
of our community.  We finished the redevelopment of Troy Hill Citizens’ 
Park and thanks to the efforts of Vice-Chair  Penny Barrett, we have 
seen an increase in the organized use of the park for community events.  
Electronically, our website (www.troyhillpittsburgh.com) and Facebook 
page are regularly updated and monitored by Pat Campbell.  The Welcome 
sign project moves ahead; the construction of the foundation is now in the 
combined hands of the artist and contractor.  Long-delayed by the route 
28 construction project, we are now in the final phase of having our James 
Simon “Welcome to Troy Hill” installation greet all travelers at the base of 
Troy Hill Road.

	 We have seen regional and even national recognition as more 
young entrepreneurs are attracted to our community and we premiered 
Mayor Peduto’s “Next 3 Days” program to attract even more attention to 
our community.  Special thanks to all the neighbors who helped in both 
planning and executing all of those events and thanks to Jack Bellas and 
Eileen French of Revive and Josette Fitzgibbons of the URA for all of their 
attention and work in organizing this event.

	 Finally, next year we are looking forward to welcoming the 
Provident Charter School (for Dyslexic children) to the former North 
Catholic building as a new resident of our community.  We are looking 
forward to working in cooperation with the school to continually move our 
community forward.

	 My thanks to ALL of our Board members of this past year who have 
worked on behalf of our community in numerous ways, usually behind the 
scenes, to create new projects and keep current projects moving forward.

Best regards, 

Anthony Benvin, Chair
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ELECTION FOR TROY HILL CITIZENS, INC
2016 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

	 There are 5 Board Seats up for election.  Three of those seats are 3-year terms and two of those seats are 
1-year terms.  Eligible voters must meet both of the following criteria:
  
•	 Be a 2015 dues-paying member of THC
•	 Be a Troy Hill resident or own a business or own real estate in Troy Hil

	 Please take a moment to read candidate biograhies.  Biographies are also posted on the THC website 
“troyhillpittsburgh.com”. 

	 There are 3 avenues to submit your vote.

1.	 Mail:  Mail the completed 2016 Ballot provided in this newsletter to Troy Hill Citizens, 1619 Lowrie Street, 
Pgh., PA  15212, Attention:  Ballot Form.  

2.	 In-Person: Drop off your Ballot Form in a sealed envelope at the WesBanco Troy Hill Branch, 1706 Lowrie 
Street.  Put your name on the envelope, and mark “Ballot” in the left hand corner.

3.	 Election Night:  Attend and vote in person on December 9, 2015.
All Ballots will remain sealed until the election takes place at THC General Membership Meeting on Wednesday, 

December 9, 2015.

BALLOT FORM

2016 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

             _____     Tony Benvin

             _____      Kasey Daly

              _____     Ray Pietrone

              _____     Brian Schimmel

              _____     Susan Stringfellow

Cast your vote by placing an X on the line to the left of the candidates name.  You can vote for up to 5 
candidates.      

There are 5 Board Seats up for election.  Three of those seats are 3-year terms and two of those seats are 
1-year terms. Candidates will be ranked by the number of votes received.
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2016 Nominations for the Troy Hill Citizens Board of Directors

Tony Benvin

	 Most of you voting in this year’s election know me or know of me.  Born and raised 
on Troy Hill,  after a 16 year absence I returned in 1988 and have been a resident ever since.

	 I have been actively involved in the Troy Hill Citizens Board for the past 7 years and 
I am running for another term.  During these seven years the Board has worked to create the 
Welcome sign (hopefully installed by the end of the year), a redesign of the park, purchased  our 
office building (façade restoration underway) redesign the Citizens’ park and encouragement 
of greater community use, rebuilt the Lookout Street playground and have established raised 
growing beds there.  We have courted the Provident Charter School for the former North 
Catholic building, and we continue to apply for grant funds to move our community forward.

	 I, personally, have served as Chairman, Vice-Chair and Treasurer of the Board.  I have 
worked to re-establish and maintain working relationships with other neighborhood groups and 
currently represent our community  to the Northside Leadership Conference on its Board and on 
its executive committee so that our neighborhood is viewed as an active and important central 
community on the North Side and not just as a residential community on the North SIde’s edge.

	 I believe that we are on the cusp of exciting and new things happening in our community.  
I extend my thanks to the community and our THC members for the privilege of representing you 
for the past seven years as ask that you consider allowing me to continue our community’s work.

Nominee:  Kasey Daly

	 Kasey Daley is a business owner, grantwriter and actor. Born in the North Side, she 
spent the first ten years of her life living on Hall Street in Woods Run, where she was related to 
everyone on the block. After high school she lived in New York City for ten years, where she 
met her husband, Justin. They moved back to Pittsburgh and four years ago they purchased 
their house on Ley Street and have lived happily in Troy Hill ever since. She owns and operates 
The Maker Theater, where she’s produced shows & events for the past five years. Her other job 
is as an actor, you can see her in commercials (Armstrong Cable), TV (Nickelodeon’s Supah 
Ninjas) and movies like Father’s & Daughters with Russell Crowe (coming out Christmas!)

	 Last year she was accepted to and completed the Mayor’s Civic Leadership program, 
where she got a deeper understanding of how city departments work and met many other 
community leaders. Currently, Kasey runs the THCC twitter account, but would like to be 
even more involved. She is invested in the neighborhood, and is excited about all of the 
wonderful things happening, and would like to help even more wonderful things happen!
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2016 Nominations for the Troy Hill Citizens Board of Directors

Nominee:  Ray Pietrone

	 Hello to all my Friends, Neighbors, and Residents of Troy Hill.  My name is Raymond 
A. Pietrone, I am 58 years old and running for a seat on the Troy Hill Citizens Board.

About Me: I have grown up and have been a resident of Troy Hill for 38 years. I am the father 
of three children Amanda, 27, Kristy, 25, and Nicholas, 21. My oldest two attended Most 
Holy Name of Jesus School until the school was closed; all three attended North Catholic 
High School and Duquesne University. I have worked at Heinz/Bay Valley Foods on the 
North Shore for almost 40 years as a Stationary Engineer and State Board Certified Water 
Treatment Plant Operator.  Over the past 38 years, I have seen many changes on the Hill.

	 I would like to help Troy Hill return to the safe, family oriented, and unique community 
that I grew up in. I have seen how hard the people of this community work and the dedication 
that many take to uphold the pride of this community that was built by our parents. I 
believe that the hard working people of our community deserve to have a solid and safe 
community to call him. I believe Troy Hill is one of the hidden Treasures of our city with 
our beautiful view off the hill, the firehouse, St. Anthony’s Chapel, and our dedication to the 
preservations of our war veterans. I am dedicated to ensure the preservation of these treasures.

	 I am very committed to you, the Community of Troy Hill, and voting for the candidates 
that have the best interests of our community in mind. Come out and vote in the Troy Hill Citizens 
Election, in a continued effort to support our community. Let’s build up our community together!

Nominee:  Susan Stringfellow 

	 Susan Stringfellow has over ten years’ experience as a development professional, 
working with organizations such as Phipps Conservatory and Botanical Gardens, 
Chatham University, Allegheny County Parks, and the American Bar Association 
Foundation. She is currently Executive Director at Olmo Ling Bon Center & Institute, 
as well as an editor at Yoga International specializing in substantive editing, social 
marketing, and the production of online course materials. She has taught English 
Writing and Literature at Point Park University and earned two MFAs in Creative 
Writing, as a well as a Certificate in Publishing, while studying in the U.S., England, and 

Ireland. In addition to studying Bön with Genyen Tempa Dukte Lama, she has studied 
meditation with priests at the Zen Center of Pittsburgh as well as meditation, pranayama, asana, 
Sanskrit, herbalism, ayurveda, and yoga philosophy with  tāntrikas at the Himalayan Institute. 
She also studied briefly with teachers at the Chinmaya Vedantic Center. Susan has two sons, 
who study at the University of Pittsburgh, and writes poetry and teaches yoga in her spare time.
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When	asked	what	she	wants	the	residents	
of	Troy	Hill	to	know	about	their	upcoming	
business, Alexis states that she and Bobby 
are committed to the community and creating 
a	cafe/general	store	that	every	neighbor	looks	
forward	to	visiting.	They	want	to	give	the	
neighborhood	what	was	once	there	and	are	
open	to	feedback	from	the	community	about	
their	business,	such	as	what	additional	menu	
items	they	would	like	to	see.	They	also	look	
forward	to	welcoming	community	groups	
and clubs to host meetings inside the cafe. 
With everything that is going on, the couple 
does not have an exact date for their Grand 
Opening, but they plan to be ready for busi-
ness in Fall 2015. One thing is for certain: it 
will	be	worth	the	wait.

Alexis Tragos attended Gettysburg College 
and has a degree in Arts Administration. She 
currently	works	as	Director	of	Development	
at	the	Mattress	Factory.	Bobby	Stockard	has	
extensive	work	as	a	sous	chef.	He	will	be	the	
on-site manager of the business: creating, 
cooking,	and	eventually	catering.	Alexis	and	
Bobby	currently	live	in	Lawrenceville,	but	
want	to	find	the	right	house	in	Troy	Hill	and	
further become a part of the community.

Kasunick Beer 
Dsitributing, Inc.  
Wholesale & Retail  

Beverage Distribution 
807 East St. PGH PA 15212 
R.J. Ray Kasunick, President 
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Mount Troy Inn
2021 Mt. Troy Rd. 

PGH PA 15212 
412-235-7663 

Joe Dansuzo, Owner 

More From Our Local Supporters

UNI-MART
Troy Hill Convenience Store 

1607 Lowrie Street 
Lottery Tickets | Milk 

Bread | Soda | & More!

Affordable Electric 
8219 Van Buren Dr. 

PGH PA 15212  
412-821-3660 

Registered Electircians

Tracy’s Deli 
412-321-0110 

1926 Spring Garden Ave. 
Monday - Friday  
7:00am - 7:00pm 

DOGGYWOOD 
Hours: Mon - Sat.  
by appointment
412-322-0898 

3501 Mt. Troy Road 

A Tot’s Spot Daycare 
Shelbi White, Proprietor 

1605 Lowrie Street 
PGH PA 15212 
412-401-7596 

Computer House Calls
161 Kennedy Drive 
Sewickley, PA 15143 

“Specialize in all your  
computer needs” 

“We’d love to make you smile” 

Cheryl L. Rosato, DMD 
5310 Perry Highway 
Pittsburgh, PA 15229 

412-931-6571 
Contact us today to make  

your next dental appointment!

Family Dental Care 
Israel Kazew, DMD  

General Dentistry  
“We cater to Cowards” 

412-321-2777
2109 Mt. Troy Rd. PGH 15212 
All Major CC & Most Insurance

Genesis Medical 
Associates, Inc. 

A Tradition of Quality Healthcare 
Jack Heck, M.D. 

1622 Lowrie Street 
PGH PA 15212 

OSPTA
Orthopedic & Sports Physical 

Therapy Associates, Inc. 
Gregory M. Poicicchio, PT 

1607 Lowrie Street 
PGH PA 15212 

t: 412-321-9088 

Darbea’s Tavern
Open 7 days a week

11:00AM
1962 Lowrie St.

Waltmire Pharmacy 
Don Waltmire, RPH.  

1435 Spring Garden Ave. Pittsburgh, PA 15212
t: 412-323-1801 Inside Dollar Store 

Mon-Fri 9:30am - 8:00pm | Sat 9:30am-3:00pm 
“Quality-Courtesy-Service”

1800 RIALTO Continued

Community News & Events	 ....check our website for updates @ troyhillpittsburgh.com

THC General Membership 
Meeting – Open to the Public

December 9, 2015

7pm @ Most Holy Name

Most Holy Name 
Important Dates:

December 5: 
Hidden Treasures Rummage 

Sale
8am - 2pm

December 19:
Christmas Cookie Walk and 

Soup Sale

Local Sponsors:

Montileone Professional Hair
1723 Lowrie Street

412-322-6743

Leskowak’s Automotive
1707 Lowrie Street

412-321-5690
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Community News Continued
Original Troy Hill Citizens Office Facade Compared to today’s facade.

Hughes Funeral Home
1501 Lowrie Street 

Pittsburgh, PA 15212 
R. Dennis Hughes, F.D. Supervisor 

Lawrence H. Bock, F.D. 
Call to inquire about our  

Off-Street Parking | Children’s Activity Room | 
Guaranteed Price Inflation | Proof A-C | Funeral 

Planning Program | Handicap Accessible 

Miller - Brady Funeral Home 
~Also honoring commitments of the  
former Oscar Miller Funeral Home ~

1550 Lowrie Street, Pittsburgh, PA 15212 
412-231-7000 

Stephen M. Brady, F.D. 
LeAnn Sherman, Supervisor 

Garrett Gale, Counselor 
Pre-Need Plans | Forethought Life   

Homesteaders Life | Numerous Bank Trusts

Computer House Calls
161 Kennedy Drive

Sewickley, PA 15143
“Specialize in all your 

computer needs”
412-741-1776

 “Allegheny Signs 
& 

Promotions”  
1-844-855-ASAP  

 sales@alleghenysap.com”
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Nominee:  Brian Schimmel

	 I’ve been a resident of Troy Hill for 
three years, and have spent the last two in 
my new house on Veronica Street. Having 
been a THC board member this past year I’m 
very excited about the attention and interest 
that our neighborhood is receiving. There 
is great potential for growth in Troy Hill 
and we are seeing it happen. This summer 
we went door to door to get your ideas for 
the neighborhood and we will continue this 
campaign next spring. In October we had 
our first successful movie night and also 
performed a cleanup with Pitt students on 
the hillside across from Tammy’s. There is 
more to come and I would like to continue 
helping shape the future of Troy Hill.

	 Moving forward with recycling bins: 
Allegheny CleanWays and PA Resources 
Council are ordering the next shipment 
and looking for a place to store bins at the 
moment. We expect to begin distributing the 
next big shipment after the holiday season- in 
February 2016. Residents who have already 
signed up for bins will be notified before 
distribution begins, and more details about 
registration for those who haven’t signed up 
will be sent out in the coming months. Thanks 
to all who made our first distribution even 
such a success, we look forward to giving 
out hundreds more! If you have any leads 
on some warehouse space where we could 
store up to 1000 recycling bins, please email 
samantha.weaver@alleghenycleanways.org.

There	are	terrific	changes	coming	to	Rialto	Street	in	2015.	Alexis	
Tragos	and	Bobby	Stockard	have	come	to	town	and	want	to	contribute	to	
the	growth	of	Troy	Hill.	Alexis	and	Bobby	were	married	in	May	2014	and	
are	now	planning	to	take	the	next	big	step	in	their	life	together	by	opening	
a	new	business	at	1800	Rialto	Street.

The	couple	lived	in	New	York	City	for	years	before	deciding	to	
move to Pittsburgh in 2011. Despite their love for The Big Apple, the 
couple says it did not present the same opportunities that Pittsburgh has 
to	offer.	It	has	always	been	Alexis’s	dream	to	open	her	own	mom-and-pop	
business	and	when	she	and	Bobby	found	1800	Rialto	Street,	they	knew	
it	was	meant	to	be.	The	building	has	been	vacant	since	the	antique	store	
there	was	closed	in	April	2014,	and	now	Alexis	and	Bobby	are	finalizing	
their plans to transform it into a combination cafe and general store.

Their	vision	is	to	create	a	space	where	people	can	come	and	have	
a	cup	of	coffee	or	a	sandwich,	read	the	newspaper	and	have	engaging	con-
versation. Alexis has fond memories of her childhood spent in her grand-
father’s	shop,	where	she	played	and	learned	and	got	to	know	all	of	the	
patrons.	This	is	what	Alexis	wishes	to	recreate	for	her	customers:	a	warm	
place	where	everyone	can	feel	comfortable	and	welcome.	She	believes	that	
everyone	needs	a	“third	place	in	life”.	The	first	is	home,	the	second	work,	
and	the	third	is	a	venue	where	you	can	relax	and	enjoy	life. 

In addition to being a cafe, Alexis and Bobby want 1800 Rialto 
Street to be the kind of place you can stop for milk or last-minute ingre-
dients for dinner. You will be able to purchase prepared foods, homemade 
soups and delicious baked goods. The coffee and espresso bar will be open 
at all hours of the day. Gluten-free and vegetarian items will also be avail-
able. Two times a month they will host a special “Saturday Supper”, where 
they encourage customers to join them for a specialized full-course meal.

Alexis and Bobby are currently working with Doug and Liza Cruze 
of Cruze Architects to complete the cafe’s design. Their conception in-
cludes maintaining the building’s integrity and original woodwork. The 
final product is sure to be a testimony to the beautiful architecture and 
framework seen around the neighborhood. 

The Business Corner: Coming Soon To 1800 Rialto Street

Billy’s Troy Hill Bistro 
1720 Lowrie St.

Open 7 Days  
Lunch | Dinner | Sports Events 

412-231-9277 
www.billystroyhillbistro.com

troyhillpittsburgh.com		 |	 1619	Lowrie	St.	 4

Local Supporters Continued

Mullin’s Diner 
876 Progress Street 

PGH PA 15212  
412-231-7084 

James & Kim Mullin, Owners

Uncle Bill’s  
Lowrie Street Inn 

1535 Lowrie Street
412-322-3338

Bill Aguglia, Owner 
A&H HealthClaims Services

Frank’s Pizza & Chicken 
1442 Lowrie Street 

PGH PA 15212 
412-323-2600

Delivery Service Available! 

HILLTOPPERS PUB 
1700 Lowrie Street 

412-322-3676
www.hilltopperpub.com

 Lunch Specials | Flat Screens  
Game Room | Saturday Bands

Rochester Inn 
Hardwood Grille 

505 Rochester Road 
Happy Hour 
5:00 - 7:00  

Monday - Friday

SUMMIT POST 7090  V.F.W TROY HILL

GOD BLESS OUR MEN AND WOMEN IN THE ARMED 
FORCES WHO ARE SERVING OUR COUNTRY.

1902 SUNDEMAN ST.  |  412-231-9457

Local Sponsors:

Allegheny Valley Bank
We are Problem Solvers

We ensure a great Customer Expe-
rience

We deliver the product 
that is right for you.

-Multiple Pittsburgh Locations-
ilovethatbank.com/
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 Buhl: Sprout joins One Northside conversation with Neighbor-to-Neighbor grants up to $1,000

Sprout	is	thrilled	to	join	the	One	Northside	initiative	to	engage	people	who	live	and	work	in	Pittsburgh’s	Northside	neigh-
borhoods	in	conversations	about	the	future	of	their	communities.	And	with	the	support	of	the	Buhl	Foundation,	we’ll	be	
helping	Northside	community	members	take	local	action	to	support	the	One	Northside	vision.

Sprout is offering Neighbor-to-Neighbor Grants of up to $1,000 to provide immediate support for small-scale community 
projects	with	broad	citizen	support	as	demonstrated	by	neighborhood	petitions,	letters	of	support	from	community	groups,	
and	small	financial	pledges.

For	more	information	and	how	to	Apply	for	One	Northside	Community	Innovation	Project	Grants	should	contact	Sprout	
Northside	staff	with	your	inquiry	or	other	questions	call	or	text	(412)	867-2907	or	email	apply@sproutfund.org.								

2015 NORTHSIDE LEADERSHIP 
CONFERENCE SCHOLARSHIP 

PROGRAM 

All	applications	must	be	submitted	by	new	
extended deadline Friday, March 20, 2015

Purpose of Scholarship:	To	recognize	and	award	
high	school	seniors	who	volunteer	their	time	to	
improve the Northside community.
Eligibility for Scholarship:  ANY Northside 
resident	in	the	12th	grade,	who	performs	volunteer	
service	in	their	community	and	who	is	attending	a	
college or training program after high school.
Award: $1,000	scholarships	will	be	awarded.	
Candidates	will	be	recruited	through	neighborhood	
groups and high schools, both private and public. 
The individuals must reside on the Northside , but 
they need not attend a Northside high school.
Awardees: Will be selected by the NSLC Dinner 
Committee,	which	is	made	up	of	representatives	
of the neighborhoods and participating sponsors. 
The	number	of	scholarships	will	be	determined	by	
sponsor	commitments.	(Generally	9	–	11	scholar-
ships	are	awarded.)
Visit	the	Northside	Leadership	Conference	web-
site:  http://www.pittsburghnorthside.com
Questions regarding the scholarship program 
should	be	directed	to	Kelly	at	the	Conference	of-
fice	(412-330-2562)

On our website, sign up for  
direct updates via email. You’ll 
be in the loop on meetings, 
Northside wide opportunities, 
and much more! 
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 Community Grants & Neighborhood Opportunities

Find updates on 
new programs 
and valuable 

resources on our 
website at:

troyhillpittsburgh.com/ 

FIND US ON FACEBOOK 
@TroyHillCitizens

Join the e-newsletter at http://troyhillpittsburgh.com/email

Hughes Funeral Home, Inc.
1501 Lowrie Street, Pittsburgh, PA 15212

412-231-4193
R. Dennis Hughes, L.F.D., Supervisor

Lawrence H. Bock, L.F.D.
~Honored to serve the Troy Hill, Mt. Troy and North Side

Communities for over 35 years along with our joint venture~

Stephens Memorial Chapel
412-231-1285

Edward F. Latkovic, L.F.D., Supervisor
Marie Wohlgemuth, L.F.D.

~Price Inflation Proof Pre-Need Planning~
~Traditional & Cremation Services~

The Green Corner
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Allegheny Valley Bank 
We are Problem Solvers  

We ensure a great Customer Experience  
We deliver the product  

that is right for you.  
-Multiple Pittsburgh Locations- 

ilovethatbank.com/

ESB Bank 
Troy Hill Office 
Judith A. Loebig 

Financial Services Manager 
412-231-8238 
esbbank.com/ 

Equal Housing Lender | Member 

WesBanco 
1729 Lowrie Street 

Pittsburgh, PA 15212 
t: 412-231-3344
f: 412-231-6999
wesbanco.com/ 

Elaine Schnupp, Personal Banker

Law Office of 
Michael A. Wallisch 
General Practice of Law 

Wills & Estates 
1628 Lowrie Street 

Call for an Appointment 
t: 412-471-3800 | 412-321-2387

Goodrich & Associates 
Law and Finance Building  

429 Fourth Avenue, Ste 900 
Pittsburgh, PA 15219 

412-261-4663 
jack@goodrichpc.com

Derwin Rushing, P.C.  
Attorney At Law 

“A Northside General Practice” 
Free Consultation 

910 Western Avenue 
Call for an Appointment 

412-231-4100

Jean E. Koch 
INSURANCE AGENCY  

& NOTARY PUBLIC 
1610 Lowrie Street 

PGH PA 15212 
t: 412-231-3354 
f: 412-231-3058

S&S Trophy, Inc.  
Terry MCGovern, Owner 

720 James Street 
PGH PA 15212 

9AM - 5PM WEEKDAYS 
closed weekends 
t: 412-322-0606
f: 412-322-1250 

sstrophy@aol.com 
www.sstrophypgh.com 

 
Specialty Advertising 

Promo Items | Embroidery 
| Awards | Gifts | Printing 

Lookout Garden in 2015

Troy	Hill	Citizens	has	submitted	a	Love	Your	Block	application	through	ServePGH	to	receive	funds	for	the	Lookout	
Garden.		We	will	be	notifited	on	March	11th	if	our	application	was	selected.		Whether	the	city	is	able	to	grant	us	financial	
support	or	not,	we	will	be	moving	forward	with	this	garden	in	2015.		GrowPGH	has	contacted	the	office	about	partner-
ship	with	them	and	the	Mymanmer	Christian	Fellowship	Church	to	begin	utilizing	the	garden.		Anyone	interested	in	
planning,	caretaking,	and	growing	in	the	community	garden	should	email	troyhillcitizens@gmail.com to get on the gar-
den	committee	list	and	join	in	future	meetings.	More	information	will	be	provided	at	the	General	Meeting,	March	11th	at	
7:00PM at Most Holy Name.
Local Sponsors:

Troy Hill Garage
1500 Lowrie Street

412-322-0781

VFW Post 7090
1902 Sundeman Street

412-231-9457

American Legion Post 565
1548 Hatteras Street

(412) 231-4111

Kuntz Construction
1621 Lowrie Street

412-322-3382

Northside Auto
835 Spring Garden Avenue

412-231-7321

Franks Pizza & Chicken
1442 Lowrie Street

(412) 323-2600

Uhlig Electric
Dennis Uhlig, Principal

1813 Lowrie Street
(412) 322-4451

Waltmire Pharmacy
Fred DePasquale, RPH.

1435 Spring Garden Ave. 
Pittsburgh, PA 1512

t: 412-323-1801 Inside Dollar Store
Mon-Fri 9:30am - 8:00pm | Sat 9:30am - 3:00pm

“Quality-Courtesy-Service”

Darbea’s Tavern
Open 7 days a week

11:00AM
1962 Lowrie St.



TROY HILL COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER
1619 LOWRIE STREET
PITTSBURGH, PA 15212

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

2016 Troy Hill Citizens Membership Form

Name: 
Address: 
State: Zip Code:

Individual Membership is $10.00	   Business Ads are $30.00

Email:

Phone:	

Please	do	not	send	cash	and	make	checks	payable	to:	“Troy	Hill	Citizens	Inc.”	
SEND TO: 

Troy Hill Citizens Inc. 
1619 Lowrie St. 

Pittsburgh, PA 15212

City: 


